
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Year 2 SATs Meeting for Parents 

Dear Parent 

 

On Wednesday 29 March at 6.00pm I will be holding a 

meeting for parents to attend to gain further information 

about the Year 2 / KS1 SATs. I will also offer some advice 

on how you can support your child at home.  

 

Please complete the reply slip below if you are able to attend. 

 

 

Many thanks 

 

Mr D. Fisk 

 

 

Year 2 SATs Meeting for Parents  

 
Name of child ________________________  
 
 
I am able to attend the SATs meeting for parents on 29.3.17 
 
 
Signed ______________________________ 


